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Sensitivity: Normal
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Shoreline City Council, 

I am a long time resident of Shoreline.

Please find an alternative to save the 5th Ave Trees.  There are plenty of creative ways to have sidewalks AND trees and many of those have been
presented to you over the past couple of years. 

Please consider that a tall conifer cannot be replaced, once they are gone they are gone.  So many have already been cut down in recent years
when an alternative could have been chosen.

Thank you for listening to your residents.

Megan Johnson
Shoreline Resident
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